
Poland Planning Board Meeting 

August 27, 2013 – 7:00 pm 

Town Office Conference Room 

AGENDA 

CALL TO ORDER 

MINUTES 

August 13, 2013 

RECOGNITION OF VISITORS NOT ON THE AGENDA 

COMMUNICATIONS 

Copy of Planning Board Letter to Maine DOT 

CEO Letter Regarding the Subdivision Sketch Plan for Poland Mobile Home Park – Map 15, Lot 14  

OLD BUSINESS 

None 

NEW BUSINESS 

Linda Ellsworth Formal Shoreland Zoning Application – Map 38, Lot 4 

Brian Merrill Subdivision Pre Application Sketch Plan – Map 6, Lot 47A 

OTHER BUSINESS 

CALENDAR 

Openings are still available for the DEP Erosion and Sediment Control Certification Training on October 

24th. To register, contact Alex in the Code Enforcement Office at 998-4604. For more information on the 

benefits of contractor certification, visit www.maine.gov/dep/training. 

ADJOURNMENT 


